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IMPACT STATEMENT 
 
Legislation title:  *Amend contract with TriMet for Design and Construction Management 
Services for the Portland-Milwaukie Light Rail Project (Ordinance; amend Contract No. 
30001514) 
 
Contact name:  Teresa Boyle 
Contact phone:  503.823.6197  
Presenter name: Teresa Boyle 
 
Purpose of proposed legislation and background information:  
As is customary for all light rail project being constructed in the City of Portland, TriMet 
contracts with the City for staff services related to design, construction, and close-out 
phases of the project. The Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) details provision of services 
by the City, compensation, betterments, relocations, project management, and TriMet 
obligations. 
 
The Portland-Milwaukie Design and Construction Services IGA is being amended a 
seventh time to extend the completion date of the contract to June 30, 2022. 
 
This is a routine business request to execute an amendment to an existing IGA. There are 
no known parties who would be interested in, or object to this action. It makes no changes 
to City policies. 
 
Financial and budgetary impacts: 
Amending the IGA will have no Financial and budgetary impacts. There are no changes to 
the agreement beyond the extended completion date. 
  
Community impacts and community involvement: 
Amending the IGA is a routine business activity between TriMet and the City, and public 
involvement specifically targeted to this activity is not warranted.  

 
Budgetary Impact Worksheet 

Does this action change appropriations?  
☐ YES: Please complete the information below. 
☒ NO: Skip this section 

 

mjc 5-5-2021 

 

190438




